WARREN MEMORIAL HOSPITAL AUXILIARY

Presents the Annual Celebration of Lights

November 1 through December 31

Come to the tree lighting ceremony on December 1 at 7 P.M. at Warren Memorial Hospital.

For your contribution of \$5 or more, we will place a symbolic light on the tree in memory or in honor of a loved one. A donation of \$50 or more is considered a Star Giver and also receives a symbolic light.

The Auxiliary donates all proceeds to Warren Memorial Hospital for a designated special project each year.

We appreciate your support.

Donations are tax-deductible and are accepted all year long.

